
 

 

Enfield Board of Selectmen 

Enfield, New Hampshire 

 

 

 

MINUTES of April 16, 2005 ~ 10:00 AM 

 

 
Board of Selectmen: Dominic Albanese, Chairman; Nancy Scovner 

   Curtis Payne (arrived at 2:00 PM) 

 

Others:  Ken Daniels, Director of Public Works; Robert Cavallieri 

 

 

The Enfield Board of Selectmen met with Ken Daniels and Mr. & Mrs. Cavallieri at 437 Oak 

Hill Road.  The purpose of the meeting was to look at the Cavallieri’s driveway and the road, 

focusing on road run-off that is going down the Cavallieri’s driveway.   

 

Mr. Daniels was asked to further study the problems the Cavallieri’s are experiencing and to 

report back to the Board of Selectmen within a month on proposed remedies. 

 

The meeting was recessed until 2:00 PM at which time the meeting was reconvened at Whitney 

Hall.   

 

Mr. Albanese moved to enter non-public session at 2:00 PM, RSA 91-A:3 II (a); Mrs. Scovner 

seconded.  Roll call vote:  Mr. Albanese – aye, Mrs. Scovner – aye, Mr. Payne – aye, motion 

carried. 

 

Mr. Albanese moved to come out of non-public session at 2:30 PM; Mrs. Scovner seconded, vote 

unanimous. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 2:30 pm. 

 

 

 

 

 


